
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Monday, June 16, 2025.  

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

______ Tomorrow is Tie-Dye Day! 🎨 
Break out your boldest, brightest tie-dye gear and bring all the colorful vibes. Let’s turn 
Gateway into a rainbow! 

______ Safety is a priority! Remember, no pushing or shoving in the hallways. We want 
everyone to get to their next class safely, so be mindful of others around you and walk 
calmly. Accidents happen when we don’t respect each other’s space. 

______ Chromebooks will be collected on June 17th; please make sure that you have your 
Chromebook, charger, case, and stylus to turn in. Please also remove any stickers or graffiti. Any 
missing or vandalized items may result in a fine. Let Mr. Easterson know as soon as possible if your 
device is broken or glitchy; you will not be fined or in trouble for accidental damage or bugs. Thank 
you!  

______ A reminder that all library fines are due by Tuesday at 2:45. Fines will need to be 
resolved Tuesday in order to receive yearbooks with your grade level at June Jamboree. 

______ You are invited to check out summer books this week. Feel free to stop by in the 
morning or at lunch to find a book for summer. 

______ Did you sign up to sing in the Karaoke Battle during the halftime show at our 
upcoming assembly on Wednesday? If so, please check your email for a message from 
Mrs. Richards to see if your name was selected!  

______ The annual June jamboree volleyball tournament schedule is now set.  Find your 
teams time on the schedule posted in the cafeteria.  Please make sure to show up ten 
minutes early to warm-up.  All games will be played on the grass on the north end of the 
football field.  Any questions see Mr. Rogers.  
  
______ Fall Sports registration is open. If you are interested in Softball, Football, or Cross 
Country, make sure you have a current physical on file and check out the post on the 
website in the rotating gallery to sign up on FinalForms. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 

 

 


